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Otonga Road Primary School 
Cricket 2018 – Term 4 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
This notice is for all parents of children (year 1-6 boys and girls) who are interested in playing Cricket in Term 4 this year. 
 
Superstar Academy, Super Six, and Incrediball: Cricket will begin for Term 4 with a registration day to be held on the 18th 
October 2018 and will run through to (and including) the 6th December 2018. These will be played at Smallbone Park, every 
Thursday starting at 3:30pm to approximately 5:30pm. 
 
Superstar Academy (Year 1 and 2): Fees = $20. This will be a fun mix of cricket skills and modified games designed to 
enthuse the youngsters about playing cricket. At this level the children are not put into teams and no parent coaches are 
required, but help on the day is always appreciated.  No uniform is required. 
 
Super Six Cricket (Year 2 and 3): Fees = $30. Teams of six participate in a ‘Kiwi’ cricket style game. All children get a bowl 
and a bat. Parent helpers are needed at this level. There will be lots of support from the Rotorua Cricket Association with 
coaching ideas etc. All gear is supplied. The school shirt (can be ordered from Embroidme) and royal blue shorts are required 
for this level. 
 
Incrediball Cricket (Year 4 to 6): Fees = $30. Teams of eight participate in a game. It is designed for older children or those 
with a bit of experience. Parent coaches are needed at this level and all gear is supplied. The school shirt (can be ordered 
from Embroidme) and Royal blue shorts are required for this level. 
 
Hardball Cricket (Year 5 and 6): Fees = $30. For experienced players. Teams of 8 playing, using all the proper gear. Long 
white pants and the school shirt will need to be purchased. Parent coaches are needed at this level as well as helpers to 
score on the day. This will begin on Saturday 27th October and will run through to (an including) the 15th December 2018. 
The games will be held at either Puarenga Park or Tokoroa Memorial Sports Ground every Saturday morning starting at 
8:30am to approximately 12pm. 
 
Registrations need to be completed before Friday 14th September 2018. (No late entries will be accepted). 
 
A local company, Embroidme have designed a lovely shirt for us. You need to order directly from them. Your child can play 
in ‘mufti’ while you are waiting for your shirt. The Otonga sports shirt will cost $35. Their contact details are: Embroidme at 
1198 Arawa Street – Phone 3491000. We do have some second hand shirts available at school for use - please see Mr 
Walden in Room 14 about these. Any royal blue shorts are accepted. 
 
Please consider helping out with a team. (Even if you know nothing about cricket!) There is lots of support on the day. If we 
don’t have enough coaches/helpers unfortunately some children may miss out and money refunded. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.  
Craig Walden – Sport Coordinator  
cwalden@otonga.school.nz 
 
This year we are using KINDO for Cricket registrations and payments. Registrations can be completed online through Kindo. 

Kindo accepts Debit and Credit cards, POLi Internet Banking or you can access bank details for standard internet or phone banking 
(see “top up account” once logged in). Details on how to register and pay using Kindo are below:    
 
If you cannot pay by Kindo please see overleaf (page 2). 
 
DO YOU ALREADY HAVE A KINDO ACCOUNT ?…  

If you have already set up a Kindo account and want to register & pay for Cricket please visit our school website 
www.otonga.school.nz and click on the ‘Kindo - Open 24/7 School Shop’ icon with the 2 owls (as pictured)  
or use the link below to take you to the Kindo login page: 
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/user_home.shtml?session=false&shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School. 
Once you have logged in to your KINDO account, click the SPORT icon on the  
left-hand side. The 4 Cricket options (Superstar Academy, Super Six, Incrediball and Hardball) will then appear on the main ‘action 
required’ screen. Click on Cricket option that best suits the age and skill of your child and follow the steps outlined at the bottom of 
the ‘detail’ pop-up box. If you need assistance please call the Kindo helpdesk on freephone 0508 4 KINDO (0508 454 636).  
 
NEW USERS…  

If you do NOT have a Kindo account already setup (at this or another school), visit our school website 
www.otonga.school.nz  and click on the ‘Kindo – First Time Users Register Here’ icon (as pictured)  
or use the link below to get started: 
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/handshake.shtml?shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School. 
Once your account is set up please follow the instructions above. If you need assistance please call the Kindo helpdesk on 
freephone 0508 4 KINDO (0508 454 636).  
 

www.otonga.school.nz
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/user_home.shtml?session=false&shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School
http://www.otonga.school.nz/
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/handshake.shtml?shop=Otonga%20Road%20Primary%20School
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/user_home.shtml?session=false&shop=Otonga Road Primary School
https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/handshake.shtml?shop=Otonga Road Primary School
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Whilst we encourage Kindo payments at Otonga, as the benefits of Kindo to the school outweigh those of 
any other payment type, we understand that not all families are able to use Kindo. Therefore we do accept 
payment by Automatic Payment (Online Banking), Cash, Cheque & Eftpos. However if you are paying by 
any of these options you MUST complete the registration form below and send this into the office ASAP.  
 
If you cannot pay by Kindo please ensure you complete the registration form below and ensure this 
is returned to the school office along with payment before Friday 14th September 2018. 
 
Please note: 
We will not accept any registrations (other than Kindo) unless the attached registration form is completed & 
received by the school office along with payment prior to Friday 14th September 2018.  
If you have registered and paid via Kindo please DO NOT complete the form below. 
 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 
My child ______________________________________ has permission to play Cricket in Term 4. 

 
Room Number: _____          Year: _____ 

 
Preferred Grade (Please Circle):    Superstar Academy   /   Super Six   /   Incrediball   /   Hardball 

 
Previous team or grade played in: ________________________    

 
New Player (Please Circle):   YES   /   NO 

 
 
Parents Name: _________________________________    Signed: ________________________ 

 
Email: ________________________________________________     

 
Contact Phone Number: __________________________________    

 
I am available to help with a team (Please Circle):   YES   /   NO 

 
 
Fee payable on registration:  Superstar Academy $20 
                                                  Super Six, Incrediball & Hardball $30 

 
Method of Payment (Please Circle):   AP or Online Banking   /   CASH   /   CHEQUE   /   EFTPOS 

 
Date of Payment: _______________                     


